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Council for International Education
Meeting Minutes
11/28/12

Present: Rita Kaul, Heather McIlvaine-Newsad, Linda Zellmer, Samit Chakravorti, Bhavneet Walia, Emily Gorlewski, Josh Wood, Emma Mbeakani, Davison Bideshi, Michael Stryker

Guest: Aimee Shouse, Women’s Studies Chair

I. Approval of minutes from meeting on 11/14/12 – Linda moves to approve, second by Samit, all vote to approve

II. WS 285/SOC 285 – Women; A Global Perspective

		Discussion on this course was tabled at our last meeting.  I’ve been 		in contact with Aimee Shouse (Chairperson for Woman’s Studies) 			and Holly Stovall (instructor for WS 285/SOC 285) by email 				concerning the revisions that CIE requested on the course, and the 			disagreement among committee members regarding those 				revisions.  Committee members have been included in that contact.  
		Dr. Shouse will join us for our discussion.
Meeting discussion: Dr. Stovall added lists of countries into the syllabus with some in bold and some not; there was discussion as to whether this best expressed what countries and regions that would be covered. They will leave the lists for each week in but change them somewhat and mention that they are representative of what will happen the rest of the semester.
Michael proposes a motion to pass the course with minor changes to be made and sent to him. Samit moves, Heather seconds, all vote to approve.
III. FCS 300  
		I forwarded to you revised documents for the course sent by Karen 			Greathouse to me Monday afternoon 11/26/12.  If enough 				committee members have had the opportunity to review the 				documents, I’ll open the floor for discussion. Otherwise discussion 			will be tabled until our final meeting of the term, scheduled for 			12/5/12.
Discussion: Not enough people have had a chance to look at these, so the discussion will be tabled until next Wednesday’s meeting, where they will be the only agenda item. Bhavneet will not be here. The rest of the committee members will be able to come so we will have a quorum.
IV. Informational items
Annette Hamm will help to distribute the evaluation instrument to department chairs, deans and faculty teaching GI courses, with a deadline of mid-Feb to respond with any comments that they have. We will take up to a month to address these and then we will bring it to Faculty Senate for approval. It will not go back to faculty for another round of edits. 
V. Adjourn
Samit moves to adjourn, Josh seconds, all approve.
